
 
 

          

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
~ ~

Star of the Week Awards 

 

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2SG ~ schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org ~ 01722 322 632 ~ Week 3.6 ~ 09th February 2024 
 

Rec:  Josephine and Harry 
Year 1: Aiden 
Year 2: Hector and Evania 
Year 3: Heart and Josie 
Year 4: Octavia and A-J 
Year 5: Melissa S and Don 
Year 6: Adrian and Rosalia 

 

Start Time 8:40am 
Please remember that school starts officially at 8:40am 
on Monday 19th February.  Phonics starts promptly 
every day in KS1 as soon as school starts, and reading 
lessons begin in KS2 at the same time.  It is therefore 
vital that your children are in on time at 8:40am for this 
start of the new term. 
 
Bright eyed and bushy tailed! 
 

Ash Wednesday 
On Tuesday 20th February, 2pm, we will have our Ash 
Wednesday Mass in Church.  You are welcome to join 
us as we start our preparations for Lent. 
 

PE Kits 
Please ensure your child has the full, correct PE Kit in 
school.  This should include: 
PE T-shirt, Navy shorts, Navy jogging bottoms or leggings, 
trainers, spare socks if your child wears tights.   
Please remember to ensure your child can remove their 
stud earrings, or have tape to cover them up with.   
PE Kits should stay in school where possible. 

On Tuesday 6th February, our school marked Safer Internet Day (SID), an important annual event that promotes online 
safety for children and young people. We all know about the wealth of useful informaiton there is our there on the 
internet, but we also need to be very clear about the risks and challenges it poses.  This week, all classes participated in 
various activities and discussions to raise awareness about these in the digital world, as well as to develop the 
necessary skills for staying safe online. 
 
On Safer Internet Day, our children showcased their commitment to online safety through their engagement with 
different aspects of the theme. Each class had the opportunity to reflect upon the areas that directly affect them and 
explore topics of interest.  
 
The children’s creativity truly shone as they produced an array of eye-catching posters, thought-provoking writing, and 
impressive artwork.  Some of the children’s work will be displayed around the school to not only celebrate their 
achievements but also to serve as a reminder of the importance of online safety.  
 
As school and parents, it is our collective responsibility to cultivate a safe and positive online environment for our 
children. Safer Internet Day provides the perfect opportunity for us to come together and reinforce the importance of 
online safety. Through the engagement of all classes and the production of inspiring work, our students have taken 
another step towards becoming confident, responsible and resilient digital citizens. 
 
Let us continue to empower our children to use the digital world wisely and responsibly, ensuring that their online 
experiences are enjoyable and secure. Together, we can create a safer and more positive internet for everyone. 

Lunches 
Thank you for pre-ordering your child’s lunches on 
schoolgrid. It has helped us create a relaxed and prompt 
start to the day’s learning. 
Please remember to cancel your child’s lunch if they are 
going to be absent, otherwise you may be charged for the 
meal they didn’t eat.  

Healthy Eating Course 
Spurgeon’s are running a FREE healthy eating course at 
Five Rivers on Wednesdays at 10am – 11.30am from 
28th February weekly until 20th March.  You will learn 
about healthy eating and be given ingredients to cook a 
healthy family meal. 
For more information or to book a place ring the 
children’s centres central line on 0800 9704669 or go to 
www.wiltshireschildrenscentres.org.uk 
 

http://www.wiltshireschildrenscentres.org.uk/
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19.02.24 ~ School reopens for start of Term 4 ~ 08:40am 
20.02.24 ~ Whole school Mass (distribution of ashes) ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ 2pm 
20.02.24 ~ Yr 4 Swimming Lessons commence 
21-26.02.24 ~ Parents evening sign up available 
04.03.24 ~ Parents Evening 
05.03.24 ~ Parents Evening 
07.03.24 ~ World Book Day 
13.03.24 ~ Reconciliation Service ~ in school 
14.03.24 ~ Class Photographs 
20.03.24 ~ Modern Foreign Languages day 
21.03.24 ~ Stations of the Cross – school hall 
26.03.24 ~ Life Education Visits (PSHE) 
28.03.24 ~ Break up end of Term 4 ~ 1:30pm 

 
 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 

 
 

                                                   

www.twitter.com  

@St_OsmundsCP 

 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

God our Father,  

 

You guide and direct us on our journey 

through life.  

 

Be with us as next week we begin our 

Lenten journey of faith and love.  

 

Help us to grow closer to you during this 

special holy season.  

 

Help us to do your will each day during 

Lent. 

 

Amen 

–

–

–

–

…

(source: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/prevent-

duty-guidance) 
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http://www.twitter.com/
https://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/article/1038/PREVENT-Safeguarding


 
 

 



 
 

 


